
Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, February 5 

      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..Tom & Gerry Eden 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……Steve Kolakowski Sr 

Tuesday, February 6 

      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..Richard C. Jeckering  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Mass of Thanksgiving  

Wednesday, February 7 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Intention of Sr. Frances Mary   

                                                            Schoenung, SNDdeN 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Marylee Eubanks  

Thursday, February 8 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………....Living & deceased members   

                                                            Trick Family  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….….John Shampton  

Friday, February 9 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Robert & Agnes Burgei  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….….Constantino Murciano  

Saturday, February 10 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………....Louis & Henrietta Schulze 

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Tom Kain  

      4:30 PM  St. Joseph……………..For our parishioners  

      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………….…For our parishioners  

Sunday, February 11 

      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..For our parishioners 

    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………......Mary & Bud Loges, daughter  

                                                             Peggy  

    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….Jerry Buckley  

    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..Andrew Chiovaro  
 

 

Next Week’s Readings:    
Lv 13:1-2, 44-46; Ps 32:1-2, 5, 11; 1 Cor 10:31 — 11:1; Mk 1:40-45 

 
 

Confession Schedule 
 

Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Annie Foos 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 February 4, 2018 

5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Pastoral Associate: Deacon Matthew Keller, C.PP.S.  

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


 PASTOR’S PEN 
  

Do you remember the story from the Book of Job? Job and his wife 

had 7 sons and 3 daughters. He owned a large estate which included 

over 7000 sheep, 3000 camels, 500 oxen and much more. Suddenly, 

his livestock is stolen, his children are swept away by a storm and he 

himself is stricken with a skin disease. For 36 long chapters Job tries 

to make sense out of his life, finally demanding an audience with 

God. Sometimes we feel a kinship to Job as we try to find meaning 

out of our suffering, illness or tragedies in life.   

 

I recall a number of years ago when Tim and his wife Christine had 

experienced a “Job year.” Their 16-year-old daughter Erin had died 

of Cystic Fibrosis and then six months after Erin’s death Tim lost 

his job with the Department of Transportation. At one point in that 

year Tim said to me: “You know Father, they say God doesn’t give 

you any more than you can handle, “Well, I’m at the edge.” “But, 

what’s weird is that I don’t feel lost or alone. God has given me 

some incredible experiences of family and friends and I’ve had a lot 

of quiet time to think, which used to drive me nuts. But now I spend 

time talking to God and something inside me says it’s going to be 

OK.” 

 

Like Tim, like Job, like the people in Mark’s Gospel who came to 

Jesus to be healed, we see people whose days and nights have been 

filled with darkness and pain, worry and fear. All of us have experi-

enced this at one time or another. Jesus is the one who can restore 

order to our lives returning life to the original blessing God intended 

for us.  

 Like Simon’s mother in law, Jesus takes us by the hand and 

helps us up through family, friends and caring people so that we 

can experience once again the dignity of being a child of God. 

 In restoring order, Jesus brings healing into our lives through a 

variety of ways; sometimes it’s physical healing, sometimes its 

spiritual, emotional, psychological or relational healing. 

 Then Jesus shows us by example the need to go to the quiet and 

to pray. The call to go to the quiet and pray is not a weakness.  

It is essential for a balanced life. 

 

In many ways, the space for silence and prayer is missing from our 

day to day lives. We need to make room for silence. Whether that be 

sitting on the edge of your bed before you go to sleep and naming 

one grace from the day or fasting from the computer or TV for 30 

minutes to sit in the quiet or by offering a prayer as you wait in line, 

like Jesus, we need to pray. Notice that the quiet doesn’t last long. It 

didn’t take the disciples long to find Jesus. Yet, that quiet prayer is 

important because it gets us ready for whatever lies ahead, trusting 

in faith that God is with us. In a moment of quiet, bring to God a 

need or a concern that you hold in your heart today.  Hear Jesus say 

to you, “Do not let your hearts be troubled, have faith in my Fa-

ther—have faith in me.” 

 

In 1997, St. John Paul II instituted a day of 

prayer for women and men in consecrated 

life. In parishes, it is celebrated on the  

Sunday following the Feast of the  

Presentation of the Lord. On this World Day 

of Prayer for Consecrated Life we recog-

nize and give thanks for those who have 

consecrated their lives to God and the Church through the vows of 

poverty, chastity, and obedience. Some join a religious congregation 

or a secular institute. Others remain single and make profession to 

God through the local bishop and are known as consecrated virgins. 

The consecrated life is one way that men and women live out their 

baptismal commitment as followers of Jesus.  

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

Fourth Annual Sweetheart Dinner Dance…Celebrate with   

your Valentine at a Sweetheart Dinner Dance hosted by the 

marriage ministry of Saint Joseph, Emmanuel and Holy Trinity 

Parishes including a sit down dinner, two adult beverages, 

prizes, and dancing on Friday, February 9th (new date) from  

6-10 pm at Dayton Woman's Club, 225 N Ludlow St, Dayton, 

OH. Tickets are $50 per couple and reserve by calling Rachel 

Bond at 937-554-6208 or. Spaces are Limited! 

 

Marriage Date Night and Learning at Emmanuel Catholic 

Church! Join us for a series of Date Nights packed with  

marriage enrichment skills. These fun and informative sessions 

are for all engaged or married couples from any parish and 

stage of life. Interaction, prayer, Catechism and Bible reflec-

tion, and activities are designed to support couples in renewing 

their understanding of what it means to have a Sacramental 

Marriage and to rediscover the one they fell in love with many 

years ago. Classes begin February 11 from 6:30pm to 8:30 pm 

and will run for 12 consecutive Sundays (excluding Easter  

Sunday) in the school building of Emmanuel Catholic Church. 

To sign up, please call Greg Schutte at 937-262-7010. Space is 

limited to the first 20 couples and there is a registration fee of 

$40 per couple. Babysitting is available until capacity is 

reached, so please indicate your need in your call. For details 

about the DODD program visit www.ourdeepestdesire.com. 

 

Mark Your Calendars! The Light is on for You, an evening of 

confessions will be Tuesday, February 27, 2018, 7:00-9:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA)    

This is Commitment Weekend for the 2018 Catholic Ministries 

Appeal. Please join with Catholics in every parish throughout 

our archdiocese who are Impacting the Story through local, 

Catholic ministries for people right here in our communities. 

These ministries depend on our help each year! If you have 

already responded by mail or online, or if you brought your 

completed pledge card to place in the offertory today, thank 

you! To make a gift online, visit CatholicAppeal.net. Thank 

you! 

  

Catholic Education Foundation Tuition Assistance.  The 

Catholic Education Foundation of the Archdiocese is offering 

$2 million in tuition assistance to families of elementary school 

students for the 2018-2019 school year. Families can apply for 

up to $1,000 per student in needs-based tuition assistance. The 

application deadline is January 31, 2018. If you have questions 

call Pam Jaspers at 513-421-3131, ext. 2713 or email. 

cef@catholicbestchoice.org. 

 

In many ways, the space for silence and  

prayer is missing from our day to day lives.  

We need to make room for silence.  

http://www.ourdeepestdesire.com
CatholicAppeal.net
mailto:cef@catholicbestchoice.org


  
 

 

Prayer List 

Daniel Branch             Joan Hicks                    Bridget Portune  

Larry Byrd        Richard Malafa             Randy Rosenthal  

Lawrence Case           Mike McDonald Sr.      Albert Veith 

Bernard Chachula       Patrick McDonald        Donna Williams     

George Hendrix                       

 

Do you like to dust, sweep, polish and clean? Do you have a few 

hours to spare each week? If so, you may want to consider helping 

our volunteer crew with these tasks. We clean after the morning 

Mass each Monday and Friday. If interested, please call the church 

office for more details, 937-228-2013. 

 

World Youth Day 2019 

Come experience your faith on a whole new level. Join thousands 

of people from around the world and celebrate our faith together 

with the Pope in Panama. WYD2019 is in PANAMA January 22nd 

to the 27th, 2019. Space is limited and Virtus current adults are 

needed to chaperone. The total cost will be no more than $2100 and 

includes airfare from Dayton, lodging, all meals, registration fees, 

and a missionary kit. First payment is due March 1, 2018. We have 

subcontracted with JMJ Youth (over 27 years of experience in 

youth pilgrimages) for flights, ground transportation, and lodging. 

For more information contact Renae Rieman at: (937)-971-0644 or 

renaeoriem@gmail.com. 

 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and Benediction 

Join us on Tuesday evenings at 7:00pm for the Miraculous Medal 

Novena, with church doors opening at 6:30pm. During this holy 

hour we pray the Novena as well as have Exposition, Benediction, 

Communion and a short homily. Come and spend some quiet time 

in the presence of God. It's a perfect opportunity to talk to Our Lord 

and listen to what He wants to tell you! 

 

Do have baby or kids clothes you no longer need?  Are you 

ready to shop for your child's spring wardrobe?  

John Paul the Great Home Educators will be hosting a clothing 

swap of children's clothes to benefit Dayton Right to Life and their 

Baby Pantry, February 23rd from 1-3pm and Saturday, February 

24th from 9am-11am.  Come join us!   
 

Participating families are asked to bring their gently used baby and 

kids clothes, sorted by size and gender, to the Emmanuel basement.  

You can then "shop" the other items also brought in. Items will be 

exchanged for free. Clothing remaining after the swap will be 

sorted and donated to Dayton Right to Life and St. Vincent dePaul.   

We ask that you kindly consider bringing a donation for Dayton 

Right to Life such as diapers, wipes, a new clothing item or other 

baby supplies. These we will set aside for delivery to the baby 

pantry.  
 

For questions or to forward donations to the sale, please contact 

Alice Kompar 937-985-7575 or Lisa Berniers 405-550-1049. 

  
 

Remember Them In Your Prayers - Please keep our elderly, sick 

and homebound in your prayers. Knowing that Trinitarians are 

praying for them means a lot. If you or a family member is going into 

the hospital, please call the parish offices and let us know. We are no 

longer informed by the hospitals of admissions. 

 

Online giving at Holy Trinity -  Check out our webpage 

Holytrinitydayton.com and find out how easy it is to support Holy 

Trinity through offertory contributions by using your credit card. Or 

you can call Judi at the parish office and she will walk you through 

the process. Online giving is just another way to support our parish. 

We continue to accept offerings through the collection envelopes, 

ACH and bank checks. Thank you for your support. 

 

Support For Our New Sound System can be done online by visiting 

our webpage holytrinitydayton.org, choose online giving from the 

navigator bar and then from the drop down menu choose sound 

system and enter the amount you would like to give. Thank you! 

 

We Welcome New Members – Scott Myers, Amanda Rosenberger, 

Rob, Robin, Samuel, Helen and James Wittman. We are very happy 

to have you with us. 
 

If you have been attending Holy Trinity for a while and would like to 

register in the parish, you may do so by picking up a form off the 

bookshelf in the back of church or by calling the parish office.   

 

Tax Preparation is Just Around the Corner - If you would like a 

copy of your donations for 2017, please give Judi a call at the parish 

office. 

 

Holy Trinity Church Fish & Sausage Fry 

Saturday, February 17, 2018 

Trinity Center 

266 Bainbridge Street 

       Serving- 6:30 – 8:30           Games – 7– 11:00 pm 

Advance tickets - $15          At the door - $17 

Must be 21 and older to attend this event 

Ticket price includes 3 beverages at the Fry 

Tickets for the Fish Fry are available at the parish office during 

normal business hours. The last day to get tickets at the pre-sale price 

is Friday, February 16 by 11:30 a.m.  

 

We are accepting Mass intentions for 2018. Please call Judi at the 

parish office if you would like to schedule some Masses for your 

deceased loved ones. 

  

Hazardous Waste Disposal - If you have hazardous waste (paint 

cans, stains, thinners, pesticides and batteries) and you can’t get them 

to the waste disposal plant, we have a willing volunteer that will pick 

them up from your home and dispose of them properly at the plant for 

you. Call Ron Bird (253-2344). This is just one more way to be good 

stewards of God’s green earth. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for January 28, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                 Budget    Collection 

                                              $  7,920.00           $11,403.00 

St. Vincent DePaul               $  1,140.30 

YTD excess or (deficit):       $42,614.00 

CMA 2017 Total:                $35,342,24 

2018 Goal:     $16,759.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for January 21, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                   Budget        Collection 

                                                $  6,100.00              $4,617.11 

YTD excess or (deficit):         $21,629.20 

CMA 2017 Total:                  $10,778.00 

2018 Goal:                              $14,651.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

mailto:renaeoriem@gmail.com
Holytrinitydayton.com
holytrinitydayton.org


 

 
  

The 24rd Annual St. Francis Women’s Retreat is February 23 - 25, 

2018 at the Bergamo Center in Beavercreek. The theme is, “Praying 

with Scripture”, led by retreat director, Kim Adamson, Director of 

Religious Education, San Marco Catholic Church, Marco Island, FL, 

and Harpist. Information is also available on our website with online 

registration at: http://stfranciswomensrtrt.wix.com/retreat. 

Gift certificates and partial scholarships are available. For more 

information contact Joanie Rauch 937-681-8319 or email 

joanrauch@gmail.com.   

 

Naim, the organization for widowed Catholics will celebrate 

Valentines Day and the induction of the 2018 officers on Monday, 

February 12, at 10a.m.. YOU can join in the festivities at the 

Ascension Witzman Center, 2025 Woodman Drive. Want to know 

more about this group and the activities planned for this year, call 

Rosanne  Behrman at 937-648-7126. 

 

Greater Cincinnati Catholic Women’s Conference 

Ladies you won’t want to miss this! The Fourth Greater Cincinnati’s 

Catholic Women’s Conference, “Hear I am, Lord” will take place on 

March 3, 2018 at The Manor House (7440 Mason Montgomery Rd., 

Mason, OH 45040). There is an amazing line up of speakers, 

confessions, vendors, visiting with friends and Mass with Archbishop 

Schnurr. Tickets are available at 

www.Cincinnaticatholicwomensconference.org.   

 

The Cincinnati Men’s Conference is Back! Saturday, April 28, 

2018 at the Taft Theatre. The theme of the 2018 conference is “Be A 

Man! What It Means to Be a True Christian Man in Today’s Society.”  

Featured Speakers:  Fr. Mitch Pacwa, Fr. Larry Richards, Coach 

Gerry Faust, and Archbishop Schnurr.  For more information and to 

purchase tickets visit www.CincinnatiMensConference.com. 

 

February is Black History Month – On February 11, 2108 at 6:00 

p.m., the University of Dayton, the Archdiocese of Cincinnati, and the 

Office of African American Catholic Ministries will host its Annual 

Mass Celebrating Black Catholic History Month at the Chapel of the 

Immaculate Conception at the University of Dayton.  

 
  

Our sympathy is extended to the family of Kenneth Bornhorst and 

Alice Comer. May they rest in peace. 
 

Welcome to our new parishioners; Cynthia Anderson, Dolores 

Broerman, Nick & Julia DiNapoli, Antoinette Geyer, Doug & Sunnie 

Lain and Kaitlyn Uhl & Zachary King. We’re delighted you’ve 

decided to join us. 
 

Join us for Coffee and Donuts next Sunday following the 10:00 a.m. 

Mass in the school cafeteria. All are welcome.  
 

Please continue to pray for all those on our prayer list below. It 

means a great deal to them to know you are offering prayers on their 

behalf.  

Serving the Dayton Catholic  

Community since 1872 
 

(937) 293-1221 
calvarycemeterydayton.org 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
           The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

           1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

           Phone 937-298-8664 Fax 937-298-4516 

          sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL-RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

                 MartyFoos                 mfoos@gplawdayton.com 

             937-913-0200                 201 East Sixth Street  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 
rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Cheryl Anderson          Carol French                Vanessa Padgett             

Charlie Brown              Jennifer Grant              Tony Riggs              

John Demeter               Grace Lee                      Jean Sichman 

Christine Durr              Brenda Magnum           Sharon Wenzel 

Nora Fass                     

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders               Cody Landers           Tim Melvin            

Michael Borgert               Greg Marcus             David Musgrove 

Nick Borton                      Alex McGarvey       Anthony Pelfrey 

Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles  Zachary McIntyre     Jessica Pruitt 

Gary Eilers                       Matthew Melvin       Susan Varmuza   

Morgan Konsdorf     

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for January 28, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Collection 

                                                 $ 6,201.50 

Charity:         $    113.00 

CMA 2017 Total:                   $19,992.00 

2018 Goal:                      $16,689.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler DePascale 

  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 

  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 

  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 

  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 

Place your ad here 

 
 

 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 

267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 

(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

  
  

R. Jason Howard, Attorney At Law 

Wills, Trusts, Estates, Probate, 

Real Estate & Small Business 

Parishioner              Phone: 937-262-7600 

                                  Web: www.howardlawoffices.com 

http://stfranciswomensrtrt.wix.com/retreat
mailto:joanrauch@gmail.com
http://www.Cincinnaticatholicwomensconference.org
http://www.CincinnatiMensConference.com
calvarycemeterydayton.org
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:mfoos@gplawdayton.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com
http://www.bainbridgehall.org

